
Subject: infrastructure v094_12 - suggestion
Posted by Matthias Hengartner on Thu, 23 Oct 2003 19:17:38 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hello again,

here's a new suggestion for the visualisation part of the infrastructure
schema.

The changes are:
(1) Several visualisations allowed for one infrastructure
(2) Start- and endpoint of a track omitted, attribute "elemID" of
<lineElement> is not longer required.

To (1): This idea was brought up during the discussion in Dresden

To (2): Some visualisations (e.g. OpenTrack's) have the possibility to draw
nodes in a railway network without a meaning in real, but only for visual
purposes. I suggest that such an "empty" track element can be represented
with a <lineElement> by omitting the "elemID"-attribute. Start- and endpoint
can also be generalised and replaced by such an empty <lineElement>.

This is only a first approach and has to be discussed!

Kind regards
Matthias Hengartner

File Attachments
1) infrastructure_V094_12.zip, downloaded 366 times
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